
Request for New Uniform Standards or Changes to 

Uniform Standards

Name of Person Requesting Change: Karen Givens

Affiliation: Compact Office

Contact Email: kgivens@insurancecompact.org

Contact Phone Number: (402) 620-4142

Request is For: New Standard

Detailed description of the request, including the scope if a new Uniform Standard, and if 

appropriate also include proposed language consideration: Develop a new standard for 

review of bonus benefits associated with individual adjustable life insurance policies.  
The Compact currently reviews these types of benefits pursuant to the specifications 
page standard provision "(5) Any limitations on the crediting of additional interest on a 
portion of the account value shall be described." and the nonforefeiture provision "(5) In 
any policy under which additional amounts may be credited, the policy shall state that 
additional amounts are nonforfeitable after crediting except indirectly due to surrender 
charges made. The policy shall state that additional amounts, if any, will be credited no 
less frequently than annually."  

The individual annuity bonus standards can be used as a starting point in drafting 
these new standards. 

Detailed explanation of the reason for the request. If a new Uniform Standard, please 

provide support that this type of product has been filed and approved in Compacting 



States. If an amendment to an existing Uniform Standards, please provide support for how 

circumstances or underlying assumptions (whether in regulation, in the marketplace or 

otherwise) have changed: In order to be consistent in review approach of these similar 

benefits across product lines, a new standard similar to the existing bonus standard 
available on the individual annuity product is recommended for development.   

 Is this change currently accepted in Compact states? Unknown

Would  this change conflict with any NAIC Model laws or regulations? Unknown


